
Dear Families,

As we come to the conclusion of another school year, I want to
express my heartfelt gratitude to all of you for your support and
partnership. This year has been filled with incredible achievements,
growth, and memorable experiences for our students. Your
involvement in school activities, dedication to your children's
education, and commitment to our school community have been
truly invaluable.

I would also like to acknowledge our hard working and caring staff members who have made a
huge difference this year with our students. Their commitment is outstanding, and I am so grateful
for all their efforts.

Congratulations to our grade 4 students! They have made us proud, and it has been a joy to watch
them learn and grow over the years. We wish our grade 4 students much success as they move on
to middle school.

It has been an honour and privilege serving the St. Nicholas community the last 4 years. I will
always cherish the memories and relationships formed here. I am confident that the school will
continue to flourish under new leadership.

Wishing you all a restful and joyful summer!

God Bless,
Peter Rachmistruk
peterr@eics.ab.ca
Principal
Upcoming Important Dates:

June 24 - St. Nicholas Fun Day (lunch provided - see below)
June 26 - Last day for students

Information
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St. Nicholas Fun Day (June 24) - Parent Council will be providing everyone with a hotdog, bag
of chips, bottle of water and a popsicle on Fun Day. If you think your child requires more food
that day, please pack extra.
Report cards will be available on Powerschool on Wednesday, June 26 at 3:15pm
Our school supply list for the 2024-2025 school year will be posted on our school website on
June 27. An email will also be sent to all parents.

Staffing 2024-2025 school year:
Principal - Joe Kucy
Assistant Principal - Jacqueline Comartin
Secretary - Simone Dubuc
Inclusive Learning Facilitator/Grade 4 Ukrainian - Katie Nestorowich
Family Wellness Worker - Allison Norrie
Librarian - Aubin Pawl-Nixon

English/Ukrainian Kindergarten - Erin Dziwenko
Grade 1 English/Chaplain - Joclyn Beliveau
Grade 2 English - Ronda Stychyshyn
Grade 3 English - Kalin Spooner
Grade 4 English - Lindsey LeBel

Grade 1 Ukrainian - Tanya Hyshka
Grade 2 Ukrainian - Lindsay Baugh
Grade 3 Ukrainian - Tara Malko
Grade 4 Ukrainian/Music to all students - Oksana Cokan

Educational Assistant - Cathy Kennard
Educational Assistant - Murielle Clarke
Custodians - Elmer Guevara/Randy Leones
School Council Information

Parent Council and Code Ninjas have teamed up for the Summer!! Parents can use the
discount code STNICHOLAS to receive $10 off their camp registration!! Please see below
steps for enrolment:
Click this link: CNSP CAMP
Click on SUMMER CAMP
Select the desired camp (Click on View More to know more about the camp)
Click on Add to Cart & then Click Continue
Enter Discount Code STNICHOLAS & Click Continue
Add your kid's details in the Participant info
If you want to add more kids or more camps, Click CONTINUE SHOPPING and follow the
above steps else Click CHECK OUT
Agree to Waiver, Draw your signature, SUBMIT & CONTINUE
Add your details in Buyers Info, click on I am not Robot and Register

Faith Reflection
Loving God, we praise and thank you for the many blessings that we have shared together as a
school community throughout this school year. May we continue to grow in faith and grow in
Christ. As we approach the end of this year, we entrust our hopes, dreams, and aspirations to your
loving care. Be our guide as we set goals and make plans for the coming months. May your Holy
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Spirit inspire us, illuminating our path and filling us with the courage to embrace the unknown.
Amen
Peter Rachmistruk
Principal
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St.Nicholas Catholic School

"Our Catholic School Family, embracing both English and
Ukrainian Bilingual programs is dedicated to providing the best
opportunities for learning while nurturing in our students'
continuous personal growth.”
Email: stn@eics.ab.ca
Website: stn.eics.ab.ca

Location: 109 Georgian Way, Sherwood Park, AB, Canada
Phone: (7804673633
Facebook: facebook.com/stnicholas.eics
Twitter: @stncatholic

St.Nicholas Catholic school
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